
  
FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS   

 

Office of the Superintendent 
1200 South Clinton Street • Fort Wayne, IN 46802 • Phone: 260.467.2025 • Fax: 260.467.1975 

TO: Members of the Board of School Trustees 
  
FROM: Mark Daniel 
  
SUBJECT: Restroom Renovations at Portage Middle School 
  
DATE: February 10, 2025 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve a construction contract with C3 
Construction Services, LLC in the amount of $259,602.00. 
 
RELATED INFORMATION: 
 
The project includes the remodeling of four multi-user restrooms and a second-floor 
staff restroom at Portage Middle School.   
 
Darren Hess, Director of Facilities, will be available to answer questions. 


